
Legal Notice 
 

TOWN OF RYE, NH 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 
AUTOMATED ROAD CONDITION ASSESSMENT 

 
 
The Town of Rye Department of Public Works is accepting proposals from firms 
interested in providing automated pavement condition assessment services.  
 
Proposals must be marked on the outside as “Road Assessment”. 
 
Proposals must be received in the Selectmen’s Office, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 
03870, no later than 2:00 p.m., Thursday, July 16, 2015.  For additional information 
contact the Director of Public Works at (603) 964-5300 or dmccarthy@town.rye.nh.us. 
 
The Town of Rye reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals for any reason 
which is determined to be in the best interest of the Town of Rye.  
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